
 

Kindergarten Registration is Now Open! 
Calling all INCOMING Kindergarten Students       

 

To enroll in Kindergarten, your child must turn 5 on or 

before September 1, 2023.  Attached you will find details 

regarding documents required for registration. Also, see 

below for more information on the registration process. 
 

  

ALSO, Cannella Elementary is a DUAL LANGUAGE school! If 

interested in our Dual Language Program, please apply using 

this link https://forms.office.com/r/hxn8gzXADk. If you do 

not live within our school boundary, you must complete a 

choice application before completing this form. Thank you! 

https://forms.office.com/r/hxn8gzXADk

